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RELATED TOPICS: 
• The value-relevance of non-GAAP and non-financial information 

• International difference 
• Incentives to enhance or obfuscate transparency 
• Impact of laws and regulation on transparency 

• Impact of market intermediaries (financial analysts, hedge fund  
managers etc.) in enhancing transparency 

• Relationship of transparency to cost of capital 
• Linguistics of transparency 

  
PPlleeaassee  NNoottee:: Papers submitted to the conference will not automatically be 

considered for publication in JAAF. You are free to publish the submitted paper in 
any journal.  If you wish the paper to be considered for publication in JAAF,  

please indicate so in the cover letter. 
 

The deadline for submission of papers is April 10, 2007. 
 

Manuscripts should be submitted electronically as a Microsoft Word or PDF file at 
http://services.bepress.com/jaaf/.  Clearly indicate Conference Manuscript in the 

title of your submission and in the cover letter. 
 

A submission fee of $125 should be made payable to New York University and 
mailed to:  Ms. Halima Khan, Editorial Assistant, 2007 JAAF/KPMG Conference, 
New York University, Leonard N. Stern School of Business, 44 West Fourth Street, 

Henry Kaufman Management Center, Suite 10-180, New York, NY 10012. 
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